Capitol Complex Advisory Council

Women’s Mural Subcommittee

Minutes
Tuesday, August 7 2012 @ 4:00

Procurement Meeting Room 179 Mitchell Building

Subcommittee Members:  

Senator Lynda Moss








Representative Diane Sands - absent







Representative Liz Bangerter


Liz Gans

Denise King 
Department of Administration Staff: 
Angie Gifford

Monica Abbott

Special Guest: 



Kim Hurtle, Montana Arts Council

Angie reported the results of the selection for artist and collections/market expert for members of the selection panel:  
Carolyn Anderson was selected as the artist. 
Robyn Peterson was selected as the collections/market expert.  
Kim Hurtle will contact them.  She will offer mileage and lodging reimbursement.
1. Approval of meeting minutes from July 24, 2012
The minutes motion by Representative Bangerter and seconded by Denise King.  The motion passed unanimously.
2. Fund raising update
Senator Moss has a press release ready.  Kim Hurtle suggested to not listing the names of the selection committee members until after the artist selection.
a. CCAC Women’s Mural donation portal on Montana History Foundation page

Senator Moss will check with the Montana History Foundation about creating a link on the Foundation’s page to donate to the mural. Once the link is created, Angie will link it to the CCAC webpage.
3. Final selection committee determined: odd number 
a. Currently members of the selection committee are:

i. Senator Lynda Moss

ii. Representative Liz Bangerter

iii. Representative Diane Sands

b. Possible members: 

i. History Member:  Kirby Lambert, Montana Historical Society

ii. State Architect:  Tom O’Connell 

iii. Montana Artist:  Carolyn Anderson
iv. Art collections/market expert:  Robyn Peterson
4. SlideRoom tutorial for selection committee members – Hurtle
Kim is working on a tutorial that will include print screens.  She will set up a login for each reviewer.  Each member will only be able to see their rankings and how they rank all 55.  The tutorial will be ready next week.  
When ranking the artists, Kim suggested the selection committee members keep paper notes. SlideRoom also has a place for notes on each artist.  

Kim sent an email to all of the applicants to notify them the subcommittee rescheduled the date of the finalist notification. 

Sidebar: Kim mentioned that she did not receive many questions throughout the RFP process. She attributes the lack of questions to how well the RFP was written.  
5. Schedule next meetings/next steps
The next meeting will be a four-hour meeting to select the finalists.
Angie will do an online RSVP, using Doodle, to schedule the meeting.  She asked the members to send availability from 8-24 through 9-14.  She will then pick tentative times for the members to vote for the block of time that works best for everyone.
